
Joyce Phillips

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Brad Medrud < BMedrud@ci.tumwater.wa.us>
Wednesday, November 23, 20L6 2:10 PM

Joyce Phillips
Leonard Bauer; Mike Matlock
RE: City of Olympia - 20L7 Comprehensive Plan Amendment applications

Joyce

Thank you for sending over copies of the five applications that the City received for the 2017 Comprehensive Plan
Amendment cycle.

I asked staff to review the proposed amendments, especially the two along Yelm Highway, and let me know if they had
any comments. Aside from expressing our support for the proposed land use redesignation and rezone of Tsuki Corner,
which would support our proposed Community Service zone district on the southwest corner of Yelm Highway and
Henderson Boulevard, we did not have any other comments at this time.

lf you have any questions, please let me know. Thanks.

Brad Medrud, AICP I Long Range Planning Manager
City of Tumwater Community Development Department
555 lsrael Road SW I Tumwater, WA 9850L
Phone: (360)754-4L80 | Cell: (360)91s-218s
E-mail: bmed rud (ôci.tumwater.wa.us
Web: www.ci.tumwater.wa. us

From : Joyce Phillips fmailto:iphillip@ci.olympia.wa. us]
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 12:05 PM

To: Brad Medrud
Subject: RE: City of Olympia - 2017 Comprehensive Plan Amendment applications

Thonks, Brod!

From: Brad Medrud fmailto:BMedrud@ci.tumwater.wa.us]
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 12:02 PM
To: Joyce Phillips; Osterberg, Allison
Cc: Leonard Bauer
Subject: RE: Cíty of Olympia - 2017 Comprehensive Plan Amendment applications

Thank you, Joyce. We will review and let you know if we have any comments.

Ihe 2017 Comprehensive Plan Amendment deadline for Tumwater will be on Friday, December 2,2OL6. lf we receive
any applications, I will include you and Allison in our process.

Brad Medrud, AICP I Long Range Planning Manager
City of Iumwater Community Development Department
555 lsrael Road SW I Tumwater, WA 98501-

Phone: (360)'754-4180 | Cell: (360)915-2135
E-mail: bmedrud @ci.tumwater.wa.us



Web: www.ci.tumwater.wa. us

From : Joyce Phillips fmailto :jph illip@ci.olvmpia,wa. us]
Sent: Friday, November 18,2076 11:59 AM
To: Osterberg, Allison; Brad Medrud
Cc: Leonard Bauer
Subject: City of Olympia - 20L7 Comprehensive Plan Amendment applications

Hi, Allison ond Brod.
The City of Olympio's deodline for Comprehensive Plon Amendments to be considered in

2017 wos on Mondoy. We received five opplicotions, two of which ore proximote to shored
borders. The City Council will conduct their screening process in Jonuory or Februory to
determine which items will be ploced on the finol docket for considerotion. I'd like to invite
you to review oll of the proposols ond provide preliminory comments. There will be o
meeting of city stoff ond lntercity Tronsit stoff on Fridoy, December I ótn of l:00 here ot
Olympio City Holl. I will send you the meeting invite - you ore more thon welcome to
porticipote. The five opplicotions ore oitoched to the colendor invite ond o summory is

ottoched to this emoil.

Formol review ond comment will occur on the formol docket ond Tumwoier ond Thurston
County will be included in lhot review. Pleose let me know if you hove ony comments or
questions. Thonks!
Joyce

Joyce Phillips, AICP, Senior Planner
City of Olympia I Community Planning and Development
601 4th Avenue East i PO Box7967, Oiympia WA9B507-1967
3 60.57 0.37 22 | olympiawa. gov

Note: Emails are public records, and are potentially eligible for release.
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